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13 January 2023 
 

Subject: Letter addressed to the Implementation Committee from organizations 
cooperating in the project “Reconnecting Iberian Rivers” 

 
Dear Ms. Miranda, 
 
I am writing to you on behalf of the Implementation Committee under the Convention on the 
Protection and Use of Transboundary Watercourses and International Lakes (Water 
Convention).  
 
On 10 January 2023 the Committee requested that I write to you to thank the organizations 
cooperating in the project “Reconnecting Iberian Rivers” for the information provided through 
your letter of 12 December 2022 and to inform you about the Committee’s decision to contact 
the two Parties concerned, Portugal and Spain, to ask for their views on the issues raised in the 
letter and for any further information that they might consider appropriate. The matter will then 
be discussed by the Committee. 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 

Attila Tanzi 
Chair, Implementation Committee 

Convention on the Protection and Use of  
Transboundary Watercourses 

and International Lakes 
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